
 
 

Mercer Area Sno-Goers Meeting 
Sunken Horse June 8, 2017 

Meeting called to order at 6:20 pm. 
 

 
Secretary Report:  No report.  Carol absent. 
 
Treasurer Report:  All bills are paid to date.  Motion to accept report by Dave McNutt, Jeff 
Redman seconds 
 
Trail Boss:   

 After last board meeting, there were trail issues that needed to be addressed.  Andy 
went to discuss this with Tara at Iron County Forestry, but she was not there.  There will 
be further discussion at an upcoming meeting on these issues.   

 Darrell and Dave are working on new groomer.  Darrell went to Calgary Canada.  Darrell 
stated that they took the machine out in the middle of a marsh and sat on top of it and 
that it was a really impressive machine.   

 There was a question about tracks.  Grouser bars, rubber or steel?  Drive left hand and 
operate blade with right.  Want machine to drive with right hand and operate blade 
with left.  Dave went over specs of machine.  Price will be $112,100 plus freight.  Now 
price is $108,800 and they are now paying freight.  Airline tickets will now be 
reimbursed by All Track.  Deduct $900 for airline tickets.  There was a question about 
the drag.  It is 8x18 feet and costs $14,000 from Arrowhead.  Dave Walker from 
Arrowhead in St. Germain will service any warranty work for All Track groomer.   

 It is recommended that we buy this groomer for $50,000 down and $58,800 to borrow.   
 
New business:   

 Andy reported Tom is mowing the lawn at the barn and a belt broke on mower.  We will 
fix mower.  

 Kendra Tutt and Caitlyn Hiller got scholarships from the club. 

 Terri went to the town board and received $1,000 for the 2018 Winter Blast.  We have 
already received the check for that.  

 Andy stated that we have a rec council meeting in Hurley and someone will need to go 
to represent this end of the county.   

 
 


